EAO3-005 NEB to MVEIRB re: Meeting Date-Jan 141

Alistair MacDonald

From:

Laura Van Ham [Ivanham@neb-one.gc.ca]

}ent:

January 12, 2005 9:31 AM

To:

Alistair MacDonald; Mary Tapsell

Cc:

fairmanf@inac-ainc.gc.ca; Andrew Hudson; Terry Baker

Subject:

Consult to Modify, EA03-005 Paramount Cameron Hills ExtensionProject

Hi Alistair and Mary,

We received the Review Board's request for the NEB's attendance at a meeting to further discuss proposed modifications to measures in the Report on EA and have been in touch with Alistair regarding our availability on the proposed dates. We understand the meeting has now been confirmed for Monday January 24, 8:30 am. We will arriving on the direct flight that morning, and should easily be at the meeting before 9:30 am.

In order for us to prepare, we would appreciate if you could advise whether the Review Board will be requesting further information from the NEB or providing its views on the NEB's proposed modifications during the meeting. If it is the former, we request that you provide a summary of the information you require and/or the proposed modifications you

plan to discuss with the NEB. This would allow us to contribute more effectively during the meeting, and would give an indication of the time required for the NEB's involvement. I have had some discussion with both of you on this topic already, but understand you will be meeting with your Board Members over the next few days to further delineate necessary discussions for the meeting on the 24th.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. We look forward to meeting with you on the 24th.

Sincerely, Laura

Laura Van Ham, M.E.Des. Environmental Specialist

National Energy Board Exploration and Production Operations Business Unit 444 7th Avenue SW Caglary, AB T2P 0X8 Tel: 403-292-4931 Fax: 403-292-5876 lvanham@neb-one.gc.ca

